
 

  

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 30th June 2025 

 

 
Whole School 
information 
 
 
 

 
Due to the Summer Fair taking place next Friday afternoon, there will be no 
celebration assembly on Friday 4th July. 
 
A reminder that outside Awards and Class Recognition Awards will now be 
celebrated every Monday morning in class assemblies. Please ask the children to 
bring in their outside awards on a Monday and not a Friday. 

Lunch menu – week 2 - A reminder that parents/carers now need to order their 
children’s school dinners via Arbor.  

Community garden rota – Week 1 

Monday - Y3 MAT Collaboration event (selected pupils only). 

Monday - Y4 Football Match (selected pupils only). 

Tuesday - Pupil and parents welcome meetings. 

Wednesday - Whole school transition day. 

Thursday - Non uniform day in exchange for cake donations for the Summer Fair. 

Friday - Summer Fair, 1.15-2.45pm (pupils only). 

Friday - Reports to parents. 

 

 
BFG  
 

 
The BFG are always looking for parent volunteers to join their amazing team. If you 
are interested or for further information, please email 
brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 23rd June 2025 
3B – 98.49%               3W – 96.47% 
 
Year 3 loved having parents come in to help with our DT lesson this week, where we 
got to make pneumatic toys, it got very messy! We have been putting the finishing 
touches to our narratives based on 'The Boy Who Grew Dragons'. Don't forget we 
have Transition Day on Wednesday, 2nd July, and the Summer Fair on Friday, 4th 
July. We want to wish the children representing our school at the MAT sports day 
lots of luck next week. 
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Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 23rd June 2025 
4K – 94.07%               4T – 95.38% 
 
We are off to Knowsley Safari on Tuesday. Please can all children be in school for 
8.45am on Tuesday as the coach is leaving promptly at 9.00am. Children will need to 
bring a packed lunch, water bottle, sunhat and raincoat. Please do not order a 
school dinner on this day. If you have already ordered one, please ensure this is 
cancelled to avoid being charged. You can update this on Arbor, the same way as 
inputting dinner requests. If you would like to order a takeaway packed lunch from 
school for the trip, you can do this via Arbor by selecting a wrap/sandwich for 
Thursday.   

We have been absolutely blown away by the incredible results from the Multiplication 
Times Table Check. This is an amazing achievement, and every child should feel 
extremely proud of their hard work and progress! As we continue to prepare for our 
upcoming collage lessons in Art, we kindly ask that you keep sending in any old 
magazines, newspapers, or wrapping paper.  

 
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 23rd June 2025 
5W – 97.33%               5WO – 91.07% 
 
Please see the whole school message for welcome meetings, transition day, own 
clothes day and summer fair.  
 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 23 June 2025 
6LB – 97.04%               6M – 93.16% 

Year 6 had a fantastic few days away at PGL! They made us all very proud with their 
resilience, determination and wonderful behaviour - they truly were a credit to the 
school! 

On Tuesday, Year 6 will be taking part in a First Aid course in school as part of their 
PSHE curriculum. This is always a very informative (and fun!) day for the children.  

A kind reminder that it is the Hero Hike at Delamere on Thursday and to not order a 
school dinner on this day. If you have already ordered one, please ensure this is 
cancelled to avoid being charged. You can update this on Arbor, the same way as 
inputting dinner requests. All children should bring a packed lunch, a water bottle 
and wear comfortable shoes (e.g. trainers). They can also wear a hat and apply sun 
cream if we're lucky with the weather! If you would like to order a takeaway packed 
lunch from school for the trip, you can do this via Arbor by selecting a 
wrap/sandwich for Thursday.   

 

 

 


